COMMUNICATION - C93
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: yle Sacevo, I

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 11:51 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cc: councillor_pasternak@toronto.ca

Subject: [External] Objection to proposed development

Dear Mr Coles, Mayor Bevilacqua and Councillor Shefman,

| am a resident of Toronto, Ward 6, very close to Steeles and Bathurst. | am shocked and
dismayed that you are even considering this development considering your own plans for
Vaughan (Secondary Plan) and the apparent devastation to the community in the area.

| am not a voter in your area and so my voice does not matter to you. However, should you
enact this plan to both your own benefit and to the benefit of the developers at the expense
of the community, | will work for and support any legal challenge that | anticipate will arise as
a result of your shortsightedness.

Sincerely,

Lyle Sadavoy



